
Energy Committee Minutes 

August 20, 2007  7:00pm 

Submitted by Stephanie Herlihy 

 

Committee Members Present:  Lindsay Herlihy, Skip Trudeau, Les Hammond, Matt 

Virta, Nathan Wilson, Kris Hanson, Stephanie Herlihy 

 

Members absent:  Margaret Watkins, George Holt, Katie McDonald 

 

Meeting Minutes:   

A motion was made to appoint Matt Virta and Nathan Wilson as co-chairs.  The vote was 

unanimous. 

 

A motion was made to recommend the town receive a free energy audit provided by 

NHsaves @Work/Small Business energy Solutions Program. The vote was unanimous.  

Stephanie Herlihy will contact Charles Kothe to set up a time and date with Janice 

VanDeBogart. 

 

The committee pooled resources for the informational/educational booth: 

 Katie McDonald & Kris Hanson will gather handouts from various environmental 

organizations 

 Matt Virta will make posters and contact PSNH about the Kill-a-watt device 

 Nathan Wilson will make a suggestion box with a formatted insert. 

 Stephanie Herlihy will make the hands-on activities 

 Katie McDonald will make the mission statement poster 

 

Les Hammond reported that the town archives states that solar panels are not assessed so 

there is no need to get tax credit for installing them. 

 

Research the question:  Can homeowners get a free energy audit?  Charlie Kothe will be 

asked for this information and possibly get handouts for our booth. 

 

Next Meeting:  September 17, 2007 at 7pm 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10pm 

 


